
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

DSS/2023/091 
 
10 April 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Cohort Learning Journey to National Museum of Singapore 

 

We are writing to inform you that your child/ward will be visiting the National Museum of Singapore 
for a cohort museum-based experience.  
 
During the visit, students will learn more about the lives of the Amahs, Chettiars and Eunos 
Abdullah. From their stories, students will also discover how people in the past developed a sense 
of belonging towards Singapore especially through the connections and experiences they 
formed with the people around them in places they played, lived and worked. 
 
The schedule is as follows: 

 

Classes: 201, 202, 203 and Higher Chinese Language students of 204, 205 and 206 
Date: Tuesday, 18 April 2023 
Time: 3 – 5 pm 
Venue: National Museum of Singapore 
 

Two-way transport will be provided. Students will be dismissed from school upon arrival.  
 

For enquiries, please contact me at Tel: 6443 6848 or email: ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg. 
 

Thank you for supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.  

 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Ms Lorraine Ng 

HOD/CCE  

Damai Secondary School  
4800 Bedok Reservoir Road Singapore 479229 
Tel: +65 64436848     Fax: +65 64425629 
School website:  http://www.damaisec.moe.edu.sg 
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